
            

The Southport Lions club and Southport Police Department are hosting 
an exhibition game of Beep Baseball featuring the Indy Thunder.  
Proceeds from this fundraiser will help defray team expenses to attend 
the 2017 Beep Baseball World Series being held in West Palm Beach, 
Florida  July 23 through July 30, 2017 

    WHEN:  MAY 20, 2017 AT 11:00am – 5:00pm
    WHERE:  6901 South Derbyshire Baseball Field
    Southport Park, 6901 Derbyshire Rd. Southport, IN 46227

“BEEP BASEBALL…IT’S A REAL EYE OPENER!”

Food and drinks will be available for purchase.  Bring your family and
lawn chairs for an entertaining afternoon of Beep Baseball!

For more information about Indy Thunder go to our website – www.thunderbeepball.org

http://www.thunderbeepball.org/

